
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Burgess for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 September 2016  

   

Question  Further to the answer to my written question no.2 at the 

Council meeting of 25 August 2016, can the Convenor 

a) Provide a breakdown in each council ward of the 

number of missed bin collections in the period July 

2015 to July 2016. 

b) Outline what steps have been taken since 25 August to 

address rising public concern about the operation of 

the waste and recycling collection service. 

 

Answer   
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